
From: Robert Anderson
To: "Arthur Koepsell - DNR"
Cc: Robert Anderson
Subject: RE: Dune Ridge State Sundry Notice Document # 400568527
Date: Monday, March 10, 2014 4:09:02 PM

Dear Mr. Koepsell.
I understand. Overland Resources LLC is requesting a total of 4 exceptions to the Rule 609
4-water well sampling criteria related to our planned Dune Ridge State 32-3 O&G well: (API
05-075-09424-00)
Please let me know if this statement is acceptable.
Thanks for your assistance.
Regards.
Robert Anderson
Overland Resources LLC.
 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2014 1:16 PM
To: rpeytonanderson@msn.com
Subject: Dune Ridge State Sundry Notice Document # 400568527
 
Robert,
 
The number of exceptions requested should be changed from 2 to 4. Under rule 609 four samples
are required so there needs to be a combination of four samples and exceptions. Since no samples
will be collected four exceptions will need to be requested.  Please agree to the changes by
responding to this email and I will make the necessary change and approve the Sundry.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
 
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
Phone 303-894-2100 ext. 5148
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